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A Message from the School 

Proprietor    

 

 

Welcome to the Haven School Wolston website. Whatever the reason is for you 

visiting our website we hope that it provides you with all of the information you need 

and also conveys to you the real essence of what our very unique school is about.  

The School is highly inclusive and we are determined to see success for all of our 
young people. Our core aim is to offer a highly bespoke education to enhance the 
social and emotional wellbeing and life chances of vulnerable children who struggle in 
a mainstream educational setting. Our approaches reflect the uniqueness of our 
School and we believe it ensures that expectations remain high, whilst also 
understanding that one size does not fit all and that some young people require both 
adjustment and significant wrap-around care.  
 
We aspire to work extremely closely with parents, local authorities and other partners 
to remove the barriers to reaching their potential that some young people face; this 
defines our expectations for pupils, parents and staff alike and is reflective of the strong 
relationships and high levels of mutual respect between all stakeholders that permeate 
our School. 
 
If you wish to contact me about any aspect of the life of the School, please contact me 
via the School Office on 02476 937389 or by email to 
enquiries@thehavenwolston.co.uk. Alternatively, you can write to me at The Haven 
School Wolston, The Hall, Rugby Road, Coventry CV8 3F2. 
 
Best wishes. 
 

 
 
Steve Farmer  
School Proprietor 
October 2022 
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